UUP/NIHRC meeting 1 May 2008

This is a preliminary meeting.  We do not want to go into too much detail about Party’s stance, but will restrict discussion at this stage to the mechanics of the NIHRC approach.
 Areas to discuss: 
1. How does NIHRC view process unfolding between now and 10th Dec?
2. How will NIHRC define “particular circumstances” clause?
3. What status is being accorded to BORF report?
4. What acknowledgement will there be of the levels of support expressed in the BORF report and subsequent vote in NIA?
5. How will the recommendations of the Interim Report of the Strategic Review of Parading be incorporated into the NIHRC’s deliberations?
 Brian.
